CITY OF TORRINGTON



INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION 140 Main Street • City Hall Torrington, CT 06790-5245 Phone: (860) 489-2221 Fax: (860) 496-5928 www.torringtonct.org

September 6, 2022

TO:

Mayor Carbone and Members of City Council

FROM:

Nate Nardi-Cyrus, Assistant City Planner

RE:

Reappointment for Conservation Commission

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

I have been made aware that the term for the following Conservation Commission Member is expiring this month. I have spoken with the Commissioner and he is willing to serve another term. He is the vice-chair and active member of the Commission and I would recommend his re-appointment.

• Tomasz Kalinowski, Regular Member – Term expires 9/4/2022. Possible reappointment for a three-year term to expire 9/4/2025.

Sincerely,

Nate Nardi-Cyrus

Assistant City Planner/IWEO/ZEO